
 

Date: February 2, 2023 
To: CLFLWD Board of Managers 
From: Mike Kinney, District Administrator 
Subject: Eurasian Watermilfoil Management Considerations 

and Watershed Management Plan Amendment 

 
Background/Discussion 
This topic was last discussed at the January 26, 2023 regular board meeting. Garrett Miller sent 
an email to the Board on February 1st reiterating the discussion at the January 26th meeting and 
provided the following comparison table. President Schmaltz requested all managers rank the 
5 EWM options discussed at the January meeting and offer any comments/suggestions that 
might bring Board alignment. He asked that managers send the ranking and any comments 
to him by Sunday, February 5th, 6pm. 
 
 

EWM Management Option  Recommended WMP Amendment Options 
CLFLWD Does Not Management  Option #4. No revision  
CLFLWD Manages EWM for 
Ecological Integrity  

Option #4. No revision 

CLFLWD Manages EWM for 
Recreational Quality  

Option #1. Major Amendment or Option #2 
Minor Amendment  

Lake Association Grant – As 
approved on Dec. 15th 

Option #1 Major Amendment  

Modified Lake Association Grant 
Program  

Option #4. No revision  

 
 
 


